RKagawaran ng Edukasyon

REHIYON V (BIKOL)
TANGGAPANG PANSANGAY NG MGA PAARALAN NG LUNGSOD IRIGA

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

ADVISORY
(to Division Memorandum No. 144, s.2025 re: Capacity Enhancement on the
Development of PD Programs and Provision of Continuing Professional Development
(CPD) to School Leaders)

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chiefs ES, CID & SGOD
Resource Persons
Program Management Team
All Others Concerned

Please be informed that the Division Staff Orientation Workshop (DSOW) for

the Capacity Enhancement on the Development of PD Programs and Provision of
Continuing Professional Development (CPD) to School Leaders was moved from May
27 to May 26, 2025 at Iriga Central School,Feeding Room(Gabaldon Building).

For dissemination.

MARIANO B. DE GUZMAN
Schools Division Superintendent

By the authority of the Schogls Di@nn Superintendent:
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Chief ES, SGOD

y San Nicolas, Iriga City
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